

WANTAGH UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Wantagh High School

3297 BELTAGH AVENUE • WANTAGH, NEW YORK 11793 • (516) 679-6402 • FAX (516) 679-6402

John C. McNamara
Superintendent of Schools

Paul M. Guzzone, Ed.D.

Principal

Nick Pappas Assistant Principal

August 10, 2020

Dear Wantagh High School Freshman,

Welcome to the Class of 2024! Everyone at the high school is extremely excited to have you join our Warrior family!

With the start of school just around the corner, we recognize that this year will be unique and unlike any other. To that end, we want you to know that you are important, and that we are planning on providing you with valuable and important information to help you become familiar with some of our faces, practices, and policies.

Our current plan is to provide you with the Freshman Orientation experience that you deserve on Monday, August 31st. During this time, you will have the opportunity to meet your school counselor and members of the high school administration team. On that day, we will be hosting two different sessions. You will be assigned to attend <u>either</u> the morning or afternoon session.

In the coming weeks, you will receive further communication from our School Counseling Department outlining which session you are scheduled for, as well as additional pertinent information.

Freshman Orientation Date: Monday, August 31st Location: Wantagh High School Morning Session: 8:30 AM – 11:00 AM Afternoon Session: 12:00 PM – 2:30 PM

Prior to this date, it is expected that you will receive your schedule for the upcoming year. If we are unable to host Freshman Orientation in person, we plan to do so remotely, on the same day and according to the times listed above.

I hope you are enjoying the remaining days of summer and look forward to meeting you!

Sincerely,

Paul M. Guzzene, Ed. D. Principal | Wantagh High School

■ @WantaghHS

@Wantagh_High_School

